February 1, 2017
Dear Mayfield Residents,

in the coming months, we will be updating our general plan. The state code says that each
community must have a general plan. To help us keep or maintain our quality of life and
atmosphere in Mayfield, building and updating this plan is absolutely necessary with input from
our citizen’s so our future growth is in line with the values and vision that is important to our

community as a whole.

The general plan is a comprehensive, long-range plan for present and future needs of our
community and growth and development of all or any part of the land within our community. Itis
an advisory guide for land use decisions, and it is the compass for the community. It's used in
developing new zoning or other ordinances and revising existing zoning or other ordinances.

It's also used to help with decisions regarding when and where to construct new parks, roads,
water and sewer facilities, encourage beautification of our neighborhoods, etc.

Economic development is important to our community and zoning rules and ordinances that
reflect our community values and vision will help us grow without adversely affecting the quality
of our neighborhoods and life. That is the goal of our city administration.

We have so many good people here in Mayfield. Improvements at the cemetery, to our roads,
to the park and water system, etc. would never happen if not for the citizens of our town. We
are hopeful that this trend will continue and encourage more of you to contribute to our
community through volunteering, offering input and expertise into events, projects, celebrations,
clubs and committees as opportunities present themselves.

We have lost a number of great leaders this past year and many of our great great leaders and
dedicated volunteers are growing older and their ability to contribute is being slowed by age. As
younger generations, it's our hope that each will search their heart and find the desire to
continue with the great effort that keeps our community thriving.

| so love Mayfield and love representing you as your Mayor.

Sincerely,
John P. Christensen

Sanpete County has passed Resolution #11-01-2016 - A resolution amending the fees or
charges for the commodities, services, and facilities provided by the Sanpete County Special
Service District (Fire District) from $3.00 month to $3.50 month commencing December 1, 2016
to $4.00/month commencing July 1, 2017.



